
 
What’s On! 

• Monday 8th 

November— Student 

Leadership 

applications DUE (Year 

5 only) 

• Thursday 11th 

November– 

Remembrance Day 

• Wednesday 17th 

November– 2023 

Selective High School 

forms due 

• Friday  19th November

– Student Leadership 

Videos DUE (Year 5 

only) 

• Thursday 16th 

December  - Students 

last day of school 

 Week 5 5th November 2021 

   Principal Report 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had a great 2 weeks back at 
school. Students have settled back into 
school life incredibly well and the sound 
of happy voices has given us all a boost. 
Please remember that students must not 
attend school if unwell, even with mild 
symptoms. 

Thank you for being so flexible in 
relation to the staggered pick up times. 
The 4 gates are working well but we are 
aware that the A block gate can be busy 
due to the lack of footpath space. I 
encourage the use of the back gate for 
pick up as there is more room for 
waiting safely. 

Thanks to the P&C for their great 
support during home learning and the 
return to school. The canteen is up and 
running for lunch orders and they have 
been preparing and distributing a large 
quantity of meals and drinks on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 

There is information in this newsletter 
about COVID guidelines for schools. 
Hope this is helpful.  

 
Matthew Ralph            Principal 

https://

www.facebook.com/

sadleirpublicschool 

https://www.facebook.com/sadleirpublicschool
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Covid 19 Guidelines Update 
As announced by the Minister, from 8 November all NSW schools will move to 
updated Level 3 settings that bring schools more in line with what is allowed in the 
community. I would like to update you on the key changes that will be in place at 
our school from Monday 8 November and for the rest of Term 4. 

Keeping us all safe on school grounds 

A combination of COVID-safe plans and measures will allow us to prioritise 
student and staff safety. To do this, the following guidelines will be in place: 

• Students, staff and visitors must not attend school if unwell, even with mild 
symptoms. 

• All staff and adult visitors on the school site must be fully vaccinated and 
provide proof of vaccination. 

• Masks are required indoors for all staff and adult visitors. Students are 
encouraged to wear masks in class. 

• Adults should maintain 1.5 metres physical distancing wherever practicable. 

• Activities and events should be held outdoors where practical. 

• Indoor spaces will be well ventilated and as large as possible for the number 
of students 

• Students should avoid mingling with other stage groups when moving around 
the school. Our students will continue to have lunch and recess at different 
times and in different areas and home time will continue to be staggered to 
reduce congestion at the gates. 

• Students and staff will maintain good hand hygiene and schools will continue 
with enhanced cleaning, including high touch points. 

The new guidelines will allow us to hold a number of key events 

1. Presentation day: Assemblies and presentations are allowed outdoors, with 
cohorts separated and physical distancing in place. Fully vaccinated visitors 
including parents and carers are only allowed to attend if completing a specific role 
such as presenting and at the invitation of the school. 

2. Kindergarten Orientation: Kindy orientation is allowed in a COVID-safe way 
that minimises mingling between students. This means that we can hold orientation 
on site. Miss James and Mrs Hogg are busy planning the event. More details to 
follow. 

3. Year 6 Farewell: The Year 6 Farewell will be held on school grounds in and 
around the school hall. As this has been a very disrupted year for our senior 
students the school will cover the costs in 2021. 

 

I hope that this update helps make things a little clearer but if you have any 
questions or concerns please contact me at school on 96078201 

 

Matthew Ralph  

Principal 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K Green have been excited about being back at school. 

We have spent a lot of time catching up with our peers, 

practising our fine motor skills, experimenting with dif-

ferent art tools and strengthening our number sense.  

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful term together.  



 

 

 
 

   
 



 

 

 

   

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  

 Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
  

Year 5 students have the opportunity to try out for a Selective High School for 2023. 
Selective High Schools are schools that cater for academically gifted students with 
high potential. Selective high schools help these students to learn by grouping them 
with students of similar ability, using specialised teaching methods and materials.  
 

The High Performing Students Team administers Year 7 placement in a selective high 
school through tests. Please note, that this is a separate process from that for entry 
to specialist high schools such as performing arts or sports high schools.  
 

If you would like your child to participate in the Selective High School process, please 
register your child online through the attached note. The bottom half of the note 
needs to be returned to Mrs Duricic to indicate that you have registered your child 
online. Applications close on the 17th November, 2021.  
 

 
If you would like additional information, head to: 
  
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity
-classes/year-7   
  

Kind regards,   
  
  

Jasmina Duricic                                                                                     
  

Stage 3 Assistant Principal                                                                  
  
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/contact-us
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
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